
 

 
March 17th, 2020 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Per recommendations from the Louisiana Department of Health and the Center for 
Disease Control, we have implemented the following temporary changes to our services:  

• The municipal services building can be accessed through the drive thru only and 
can be reached by phone at 337-527-4522 or utilities@sulphur.org  

• The lobby at city hall will be closed, but can be reached by phone at  
337-527-4500 

We are still operating during our normal business hours and are here to serve you. We 
appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.  
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